

RONDEBOSCH SPORTS CLUB

Rondebosch Oval, 54 Park Road, Rondebosch 7700

(e) ross@rondeboschsportsclub.co.za • (c) 082 442 3680 • (o) 021 612 0285

19 August 2020

Dear Member,

LEVEL 2 REGULATIONS ISSUED IN TERMS OF THE DISASTER MANAGEMENT ACT

It has been almost three months since the Level 3 regulations were released on the 28th of May. This has naturally been an extremely tough time for the Club, and we are relieved that the Level 2 regulations were gazetted on Monday the 17th of August. **It brings increased activity back to the Club**. These regulations are effective from the 18th of August, 2020. The pertinent bits of the Gazette that affect the Club are the following:

- •Alcohol sales may recommence. Notably, the Gazette differentiates between on-site and off-site consumption licenses. As our license is an on-site consumption license, we will not be able to sell alcohol for off-site consumption, as we were allowed to do briefly under Level 3
- •The bar will operate from 11am to 8 pm Monday to Saturday and 11am to 4 pm on Sundays as well as Public Holidays.
- •To give us sufficient time and subject to government protocols, the gym should be pumping again from Monday the 31th of August, we'll keep you informed should any changes arise.
- •The restaurant will continue to operate as usual. Takeaways are available 7 days a week. Sit down meals will be served from 08h00-15h00 7 days and Friday Specials from 12-7pm.(orders must be placed by 4pm on Thursday to take advantage of the special)

There is an existing screening process at security, and we ask for your assistance and patience in this regard, both to ensure our compliance to existing regulations, but as importantly for the safety of everyone in our facility, including members, guests, staff and our service providers.

Please note that the online questionnaire is available on our website which reduces time spent at the gate down to a minute or so, we urge you to please use this facility we have created.

Now that we have moved back to level 2, membership fees will become due as from 1 September 2020. We should have enough space with regards to social distancing, however there may be a requirement to limit numbers. In this instance, it is only right that we reserve our facilities and offerings to members first. That being said, guests are always welcome and we will inform you in advance should we expect a numbers problem on any given date.

Please remember to adhere to the social distancing protocols at all times.

We look forward to seeing you back at the Club.

Yours sincerely,

Ross Hopton Club Manager